
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 
Friday 19th March 

Superhero Dress Up Day 
 
No matter what happens on Friday the 
19th March we would like all the 
children to come to school dressed as 
a superhero to support Red Nose Day 
(or if they are still at home to dress up 
for the online sessions). 
 
From Wonder Woman and Superman 
to Air-Guitar-Girl and Bakes-Brilliant-
Cakes-Boy, choose or create a 
superhero and pay a small fee to dress 
up for the day. We are asking for at 
least £2 all of which will go to Red 
Nose Day to support charities in our 
country and around the world. 
 
We have for sale at the school office to 
support Red Nose Day: 
Red Noses £1.50 
Wristbands £1 
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What a strange half term 
Again! 

 
 

Well as we come to the end of the first half of the Spring Term we have 
no real idea what the next half of the term will look like.  All we can say 
is that we have done the very best possible job in very difficult 
circumstances. 
 

It does not matter if your child has been in school or at home I know 
they have all worked incredibly hard and kept on going despite 
everything in the world that is going on around them.  
 

We are an amazing school community and we should be rightly proud 
of ourselves. 
 

Staff have now started testing themselves with Lateral Flow Tests twice 
a week.  This is an added protection on top of everything else we put in 
place in September.  This will keep going for as long as is needed, we 
hope this is some reassurance for when the school re-opens fully.  
 

For now, have a lovely half term with the children with none of the 
stress of managing your own work while at the same time being the 
amazing teachers you have been all this term.  Enjoy a well-earned rest! 
 
Matt Greenhalgh 
Headteacher 

World Book Day Story Jars  
Friday 5th March 

 

This year for World Book Day we would like children to make a story jar.  To make the story jar just choose a 
book with your child, any book will do.  Then decorate the inside of the jar with objects or pictures that give 
clues to the story book.  So, for example, if you choose the Gruffalo the jar might have a mouse, a nut and a 
picture of a pie with some forest decoration. 
 
We did this activity last year and we had some truly amazing story jars made.  We hope that this will be a fun 
activity to do with your child together. 
 
If your child is in school, then please bring the jar in on the Friday morning.  If you are at home, we will use the 
normal teaching sessions to do a show and tell of all the jars. 
 
If you are sending the jar into school, please put your child’s name and the name of the book on the bottom of 
the jars.  
 
Have fun! 

http://bordoninfantschool.co.uk

/ 


